Duty Free Philippines shuts all stores until

further notice

Duty Free Philippines has temporarily closed all its stores until further notice from March 17, 2020.

An advisory notice on the company’s Facebook page states: “In support of government's measures to
contain the spread of COVID-19 and for everyone's health and safety, ALL Duty Free Philippines stores
nationwide shall be temporarily closed starting March 17, 2020, until further notice. Thank you for
your continued patronage and understanding.”

The temporary closure includes its online shop, according to an advisory message on the retailer’s
website (dfp.com.ph)
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